June 10, 2020

Dear Local Business Owner,

Littleton Regional Healthcare (LRH) and ClearChoiceMD Urgent Care, a New Hampshire based urgent care
company, have partnered to make COVID-19 Active Infection and Antibody Testing available to the
Littleton and Lincoln/Woodstock areas and surrounding communities.

We acknowledge the many variables you must take into consideration when making determinations for
your business and know you are approaching the situation with the utmost care for the safety of your
employees and patrons. Whether you are currently in operation or beginning a phased reopening, we
want to support your decisions and provide you access to COVID-19 testing.

As you continue to evaluate your options for the future operations of your business, we would like to offer
our collaborative expanded testing services to you. With increased testing supplies and the ability to
accommodate large volumes of tests at once, we can help alleviate some of your concerns by widespread
testing of your employees.

This widespread testing allows you to better understand your current situation regarding COVID-19. These
test results can help put your customers, your staff, their families, and the community at ease knowing
you are taking every precaution to keep those in your business safe.

This cooperative effort between Littleton Regional Healthcare and ClearChoiceMD Urgent Care allows for
widespread and more rapid testing of the region we serve. Expanded testing capabilities lead to early
intervention and better community surveillance which are key in controlling the spread of COVID-19.

If you would like to speak to someone further about the opportunity to coordinate COVID-19 testing of
your employees, please call 603-575-6400.

Sincerely,
Robert F. Nutter Marcus J. Hampers, MD
President & CEO Founder & CEO

Littleton Regional Healthcare ClearChoiceMD Urgent Care





